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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR REQUESTING THE INCLUSION OF A STATEMENT BY THE HEAD OF DELEGATION OF EL SALVADOR IN SESSION 1.C, PROMOTING A HUMAN RIGHTS AND GENDER PERSPECTIVE 

IN POLICE ACTION
PERMANENT COUNCIL OF EL SALVADOR

TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Note 266/2011


The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Committee on Hemispheric Security – Working Group on MISPA III – with reference to Draft Schedule CSH/GT/MISPA-III-3/11 rev. 3, presented by the Government of Trinidad and Tobago.


In this regard, this Permanent Mission hereby requests that the statement by the Head of Delegation of El Salvador be included in Session 1.c, Promoting a human rights and gender perspective in police action.


The Permanent Mission of El Salvador avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Committee on Hemispheric Security – Working Group on MISPA III – renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., October 4, 2011

To the 

Committee on Hemispheric Security

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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